Happy Friday!

from your Year 5 teachers

Hello everyone— for the past few weeks you may have been aware of the protests taking place across the world
due to the unfair treatment of black people. From your PSHE learning this week, we hope you understand more
about the issue and how we as a society should support each other and celebrate our differences.

Miss Newman

I have taken some time this week to discuss the Black Lives Matter movement and think about ways that I can

help to change society for the better.

Mrs Field

I have enjoyed listening to the rain fall on the windows as I find it to be a very relaxing sound. However, the
thunderstorm on Wednesday caused a small leak in my classroom which wasn’t very fun!

Mrs Simpson

I have loved taking part in the music lesson each week! It’s a lovely chance to practise singing and is made even

better when we dance to the songs too.




